Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on May 17, 2023 at 3:27 p.m.

From: John Hutton

To: Ectory R. Lawless

Subject: Fw: Tennessee Certificate of Franchise Authority for CTC
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 3:27:15 PM

Hello Tory,

Will you please file this email in Doc. No. 13-00101?

Thanks,
John

From: John Hutton <John.Hutton@tn.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 3:22 PM

To: sfriedman@cinnamonmueller.com <sfriedman@cinnamonmueller.com>
Cc: David Foster <David.Foster@tn.gov>; Kelly Grams <Kelly.Grams@tn.gov>
Subject: Tennessee Certificate of Franchise Authority for CTC

Mr. Friedman,

According to Tennessee Pubic Utility Commission records, Cinnamon Mueller represented
Community Television Company ("CTC") in the Company's application fot a Certificate of
Franchise Authority. The Certificate was issued in Docket 13-00101, on August 2, 2013.

1. In accordance with Tennessee Code Annotated, Section 7-59-305(f)(1), the Certificate
was issued for a term of ten (years. Therefore, the holfer of the Certificate (CTC) will
need to reapply soon.

2. The process is the same as the original application and should be filed in Docket No. 13-
00101.

If you no longer represent CTC in these matters,will you please see that the appropriate person
is notified? Please contact me with questions. I'll be happy to help.

John Hutton

Utilities Division

Tennessee Public Utility Commission
615-770-6889 (O)

615-419-3982 (C)


mailto:John.Hutton@tn.gov
mailto:Ectory.R.Lawless@tn.gov

